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 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Hope Academy Northcoast (“School”) 
will hold a public hearing on September 10, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. at Randall Park High 
School, 4836 Northfield Road, North Randall, Ohio 44128. The purpose of the hearing is to 
receive public comments regarding a proposed resolution which would allow the School to 
exceed the statutory time limitations on the preparation for and administration of state and 
schoolwide assessments.   
 
 


